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WHATTOZEE RECEIVES CONDITIONAL APPROVAL OF FUNDAMETAL CHANGE  

- Announces share consolidation and non-brokered private placement 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia, November 18, 2016 – Whattozee Networks Inc. (Formerly - Bama Gold 

Corp.) (Canadian Securities Exchange: BMA) (the “Company”) is pleased to report that effective 

November 1, 2016, the CSE conditionally approved the Company’s “fundamental change”.  The Company 

is in the process of meeting those conditions.  In keeping with the new name for the Company, Whattozee 

has requested that the CSE approve a new trading symbol. As such, the trading symbol “WTZ” has been 

reserved. 

 

Among the conditions set-out by the CSE is the requirement that the Company add to its working capital.  

To facilitate the required financing, the Company will complete a one-new for three-old consolidation of 

its common shares; then undertake a non-brokered private placement of up to 10,000,000 post-

consolidation common shares of the Company at $0.05 per share for gross proceeds of up to $500,000.  

 

The private placement is subject to receipt of applicable regulatory approvals, including approval of the 

CSE. Securities issued under the placement will be subject to a four-month hold period, which will expire 

four months from the date of closing. 

 

The Company may pay finders' fees in connection with the offering. The proceeds from the placement 

will be used for general working capital purposes. 

 

For more information, please contact Karl Kottmeier, President, at (604) 689-7422.  

 

“Karl Kottmeier”                                                                                                                                         

President  
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Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 

this news release. 


